
  

3M Graphics Instruction Bulletin Reorganization

The 3M Commercial Branding and Transportation Division (CBTD) has implemented a comprehensive review and 
reorganization of the instruction bulletins in the 3M Graphics Products portfolio. As such, all instruction bulletins 
published prior to this review have been rendered obsolete, as their material has been consolidated and 
incorporated into a smaller, more streamlined set of new instruction bulletins with updated technical guidance.

The entirety of the content in the bulletin previously available at this link has been superseded by the new 
3M Instruction Bulletin Application: Rail and users should reference that document for the most current 
technical guidance.

For a complete list of all instruction bulletin changes, see the CBTD Graphics Instruction Bulletin Reorganization 
Technical Bulletin.
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